
 
 

Conserving the Peace Through Values Driven Service 
Sheriff Pat Garrett 

Sergeant Bob Ray                     Sheriff’s Public Information Officer   phone 503-209-5613 
 

 

UPDATE: DUII Results 

 
November 21, 2014, Sheriff’s Deputies arrested eight impaired drivers over the weekend 

enhanced DUII traffic safety enforcement.  There will be another traffic safety mission 
announced for the upcoming holiday weekend. 

 
Original release below: 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Sheriff’s Office Provides Enhanced DUII Patrol 

 

November 21, 2014-- Sheriff’s Deputies will provide extra patrols on Washington County 
roadways to enhance safety for the weekend prior to the Thanksgiving holiday.  

 
The Washington County Sheriff’s Office would like everyone to have a safe and enjoyable 

traveling experience.  The holiday period is one of the most dangerous traveling times for 
crashes due to heavily traveled roadways in combination with impaired and aggressive 
drivers.  

 
The Sheriff’s Office will be providing extra patrols focused on impaired driving over the 

weekend. These extra DUII patrols will be from 9:00 p.m. November 21, 2014, through 
2:00 a.m. November 24, 2014.   

 
Sheriff’s Deputies will also be providing enforcement of drivers who are speeding, 
following too closely, and distracted while using mobile communication devices.   

 
This is one of several Oregon Department of Transportation sponsored traffic safety 

missions.  The results will be provided at the conclusion of each of these traffic safety 
missions. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


